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2 Sarre Road 10/01/2018  16:40:282017/6226/P OBJ Selina Nelte I have strong objections to this planning permission on the following grounds: 1) I believe 

that the plans do not clearly outline by how much the property will be extended (both in 

length and height) and from what is visible at the moment I believe that it is likely to have an 

impact on the light to my property. In winter in particular with the sun laying quite low it is 

already hard to get day light given the current height of the properties on Mill Lane and that 

one in particular. I feel that we have not been consulted adequately other than noticing a 

notice on a tree on the road once we came back from our Christmas break.

2) The property and others on Mill Lane on that corner have significant waste issue which 

will be exacerbated if you increase capacity to the property. It is excessively difficult to walk 

safely with kids on this stretch of Mill Lane as bins are overflowing and conditions on the 

street are bad.

3) Please be aware that a stretch of wall has been taken down which outlined the 

boundaries of my property as the person we bought the property from had put up fences 

that did not make full use of the boundary for aesthetic reasons. I would like it to be clear 

that these boundaries do not get overstepped by the redevelopment to the rear of the new 

property.
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length and height) and from what is visible at the moment I believe that it is likely to have an 

impact on the light to my property. In winter in particular with the sun laying quite low it is 

already hard to get day light given the current height of the properties on Mill Lane and that 

one in particular. I feel that we have not been consulted adequately other than noticing a 

notice on a tree on the road once we came back from our Christmas break.

2) The property and others on Mill Lane on that corner have significant waste issue which 

will be exacerbated if you increase capacity to the property. It is excessively difficult to walk 

safely with kids on this stretch of Mill Lane as bins are overflowing and conditions on the 
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that did not make full use of the boundary for aesthetic reasons. I would like it to be clear 

that these boundaries do not get overstepped by the redevelopment to the rear of the new 

property.
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